
UBUNTU ARTS 2015 
LIVING UBUNTU:  THE YOUTH SPEAK 

 
CALL FOR ART 

YOUTH ART SUBMISSION FORM 
 
The information on this form will be used to jury your submission and to create the 
signage for the gallery should your piece be selected.  Submission forms and jpg photos 
should be sent via email to Ann Tobey at atobey@wheelock.edu by the April 1, 2015 
deadline. 
 
NAMES OF INDIVIDUALS WHO WORKED ON THIS PROJECT: 
 
AGES: 
 
PROGRAM/SCHOOL NAME AND ADDRESS: 
 
NAME OF ADULT CONTACT: 
 
PHONE: 
 
EMAIL: 
 
TITLE OF ART-WORK: 
 
MEDIUM: 
 
DIMENSIONS: 
 
PICTURE: (please attach pictures in jpg or pdf format) 
 
 
ARTISTS STATEMENT:  Provide a detailed description of the art-work. How did the 
youth come up with the ideas behind the piece and what is the meaning of the piece?  
What was the process of making the artwork? 
 
 


